
JANUARY 2017 
 

Saturday, January 7, 2017 -      This day of broadcasting is being underwritten by Cornerstone Bible Church of East       
Hampton, Connecticut on their 11th anniversary in  service of our Lord. The management and staff of WIHS would 
like to thank Cornerstone Bible Church for their gift and join with them in praise and thanksgiving to God for their 
ministry as they continue to serve the town of East Hampton.  May God continue to bless your faithful ministry at 
Cornerstone Bible Church.   

 
 

Sunday, January 15, 2017 – This day of broadcasting is being underwritten by Cathy Hyort (Yourt) in loving memory 
of her husband Donald Hyort (Yourt) on this, his birthday. Also underwriting this broadcast day are his  
daughter, Linda Clark and granddaughter Nicole Kim. The management and staff of WIHS would like to thank 
the Hyort family for their gift and join with them as they remember their dear loved one, Donald Hyort (Yourt).  
Our thoughts and prayers are with you! 

 
 

MARCH 2017 
 
Wednesday, March 22, 2017 – This day of broadcasting is being underwritten by the Bennett Children and 
grandchildren in honor of their mother and grandmother, Jean Bennett, who went to be with the Lord in 2013. Today 
they thank God for her life and for her selfless love, sacrificial giving, service to others, humility, thoughtfulness, 
gentleness and words of encouragement and praise.   Jean was a longtime supporter of WIHS and friend of Al and 
Elaine Thyberg, one of the stations founding couples, and a friend of Eleanor and Jim Pelley, whose voice was the 
first one heard on the air at WIHS.  A favorite verse of Jean’s was Isaiah 40:31, “But they that wait upon the Lord 
shall renew their strength, they shall mount up with wings as eagles, they shall run and not be weary, they shall walk 
and not faint.”  The management and staff would like to thank the Bennett family for their gift and join with them as 
they remember their dear loved one, Jean Bennett. Our thoughts and prayers are with you! 

 
 
 

AUGUST 2017 
 
 

Saturday, August 12, 2017 – This day of broadcasting is being underwritten by Elmer and Gwendolyn Clark of 
Durham in celebration of 50 years of marriage.  Amos 3:3 says "Do two walk together unless they have agreed to do 
so."  Elmer and Gwendolyn started their walk on August 12, 1967.  There is a saying, "Life is the art of drawing with 
no eraser".  The road has not been easy. There have been many challenges over the years which the LORD has used to 
help bond them together.  For the last 10 years the Clarks have travelled across America from Maine to San Diego and 
from Key West to Homer, Alaska in their motor home trusting the LORD each and everyday.  Happy Anniversary 
Elmer and Gwendolyn and may God continue to bless your marriage! 
 
Also Blessed Assurance music in the background (no words) 

 
 

Thursday, August 24  -  This day of broadcasting is being underwritten by Mr. & Mrs. Bill Ewen of 
New Haven to commemorate 49th years of marriage.  WIHS joins with Bill & Katie in celebrating 
their 49th wedding anniversary!  The management and staff of WIHS would like to thank Bill & Katie 
Ewen of New Haven for their gift and we pray that God will grant them a very blessed anniversary!  
Happy Anniversary, Bill & Katie and may God continue to bless your marriage!! 
 
 



Tuesday, August 29  -  This day of broadcasting is sponsored by Mark and Lisa Hayden in 
celebration of their 30th wedding anniversary!  The management and staff of WIHS would like to 
thank Mark and Lisa Hayden from Southington for their generous gift and we pray that God will 
grant them a very blessed anniversary! Happy Anniversary, Mark and Lisa and may God continue to 
bless your marriage!! 
 
      December 2017 
 
Tuesday, December 19,  2017 - This day of broadcasting is being underwritten by Mr. & Mrs. Bill 
March of East Hampton in joyful celebration of their 41st wedding anniversary. Mr. and Mrs. March 
would also like to take this day to remember their son, Todd who went home to be with the Lord.  
The management and staff of WIHS would like to thank Bill and Nellie March of East Hampton for 
this gift and wish them a very blessed anniversary as they celebrate their love for one another on this, 
their very special day.  Happy Anniversary, Bill and Nellie!! 
 
 
Thursday, December 28, 2017 -  This day of broadcasting is being underwritten by Mr. & Mrs. John 
Solovei of Deep River . we are Praising the Lord with them in celebration of their 49th wedding 
anniversary!  The management and staff of WIHS would like to thank John and Nancy of Deep River 
for this gift and wish them a very blessed anniversary as they celebrate their love for one another on 
this, their special day.  Happy Anniversary, John and Nancy!! 
 

 
 
 
 


